
Billing Cycle Transition   
We are transitioning to a new billing system that will adjust the billing cycle of your monthly invoices. Currently, the 

city bills two months behind—the June bill is for water used primarily in April (April 5  - May 5.) When this transition is 

complete, your June 2026 bill will be for water primarily used in May (April 24—May 24.)  

New Billing Cycle: 

Effective November 11, 2025, your monthly invoices will be issued one month behind the actual service period. This 

means that your invoice for services rendered September 24—October 24 will now be issued in November. 

Reason for the Change: 

This change is being implemented to streamline our billing processes and improve the accuracy of our records. We 

believe this adjustment will provide a more efficient experience for all our customers and help customers identify leaks 

and other issues in a more timely manner.   

Transition Period: 

In order to ease the impact to our customers, we are going to transition 

the billing over a 4-month period as shown on the chart to the right.  

We hope these changes will help you better understand your billing.  

If you have any questions, please contact the City Clerk’s Department at 

(316) 529-5900.  
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BILLING CYCLE  
BILL DATE  

FROM  TO 

7/1/2025 5-May 10-Jun 

8/1/2025 10-Jun 15-Jul 

9/1/2025 15-Jul 20-Aug 

10/1/2025 20-Aug 24-Sep 

Consumer Confidence Report  
The 2025 Consumer Confidence Report covering Calendar Year 2024 is now available on the city’s website: 

www.haysvilleks.gov/water-ccr. Paper copies are also available at City Hall.  

If you have any questions about the report, call (316) 529-5940.  

http://www.haysville-ks.com


CARE OF WATER METERS 
 

It’s that time of year again where soon your grass will 

be growing, which means there will be mowing. 
   

Please be extremely careful when mowing around your 

water meter.  City Code states that customers are 

responsible for any accidental or willful damage to 

water meters, their connections, meter box, cover and 

any other associated equipment.  In the event of 

accidental or willful damage, the customer shall 

promptly notify the water department which shall 

make the necessary repairs and charge the customer, 

and that charge shall be invoiced and payable with the 

succeeding monthly bill. 
 

It also states, no trees, bushes, shrubs, fences, 

structures or other obstructions shall be located within 

two feet of the meter box in order to keep the meter 

box accessible and able to transmit readings. 

Garage Sale Season is 

Here!  
 

A Garage Sale Permit is REQUIRED by city 

code. Permits are $3/day and can be 

purchased at City Hall. Each residence is 

limited to 2 garage sales per year, excluding 

the city-wide garage sale weekend.  
 

Garage sale signs are allowed on the property 

where the sale is taking place, may not exceed 

3 square feet, may be displayed for the 

duration of your permit, and directional signs 

are permitted but cannot be placed in public 

right-of-way. A good rule of thumb is to place 

signs at least 15 feet from the edge of the 

curb. No signs may be attached to trees, 

utility poles, street lights, or stop signs.  
 

Contact the Haysville Community Library for 

information on the City Wide Garage Sale to 

be held on August 8—10th.  


